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Hey Junior Jaguars!

We hope you’re having a great start to spring! In this newsletter, You’ll meet Sarah and Kaitlyn, two Herron School 
of Art students who were named in the Top 100 Students at IUPUI!  There’s also information about how to partici-
pate in fun summer camps here at IUPUI! We wanted to give you a chance to show us what you’d like to be up to 
this summer. There’s a space to draw all the fun activities you’d like to be a part of. Yay to warmer weather!

Someday you could be in the TOP 100!
Submitted by Susan Grade

Meet two Herron School of Art and Design students, Sarah Herbert and Kaitlyn Robison, who are among 
IUPUI’s 2013 Top 100 Students.  Sarah and Kaitlyn embody what it means to be among IUPUI’s best 
students—scholastic achievement, involvement in projects outside of school, and community service.
 

And on a campus of 30,000 students, being in the Top 100 is a big deal!  The Top 100 students were se-
lected out of 1,078 nominees.

Both Sarah and Kaitlyn are following their passions by studying design at 
Herron, and both are Honors College Scholars, which means their grades are spectacular.  

Sarah grew up in the southeastern Indiana town of 
Greensburg.  “Greensburg is a small, rural 	
community, and it's actually quite a wonder that I 
found myself at Herron studying Visual 		
Communication Design. I'm currently a junior at 
Herron and I am so happy that I've had to 	
opportunity to study at such a great school. “  

In Indianapolis, Sarah puts her design skills to 
work at a business called SmallBox in Broad Ripple.  
She also helps others by volunteering at Riley 
Hospital, Keep Indianapolis Beautiful, and Second 
Helpings. “Go out into the community and volun-
teer, take park in events or simply talk to people, “ 

Sarah says.  “It’s amazing to hear all the stories people have, all the experiences they've undergone, and 
all the knowledge they've gained from those same experiences.”

Kaitlyn, from Elkhart, Indiana, is excited to be a web designer.  She works hard not just in classes, but 
also outside of school.  Her advice to Junior Jaguars: “Explore several of your interests. I would recom-
mend getting involved in activities and clubs at school and in the community in order to become more 
well-rounded. This will also help you find the areas you are most passionate about and which to further 
pursue.” 

Sarah agrees.  “If you love something, why not make it what you plan to do for a living?” Try new things, 
follow your passion and work hard…and most importantly, have fun!

Sarah Herbert Kaitlyn Robison



My Dream Summer

Warmer weather is just around the corner! Draw a picture of all the fun things you’d like to do this summer! Don’t forget to 
include Jinx and Jawz, our IUPUI mascots, in the fun!

			         	  

Come to Summer Camp at IUPUI!
With 27 years of experience, the IUPUI Sport Complex Summer Day Camp has become the lead-
ing day camp in Indianapolis. Children ages 5-12 will have the opportunity to participate in a 
wide range of fun, safe activities including arts and crafts, academics, and physical activity. 
Summer Day Camp is held in the world-class facilities of the IUPUI Sport Complex, and each 
day of camp includes a swim lesson in the IU Natatorium. In addition to Summer Day Camp, 
the Sport Complex will be offering the following Sport Camps: soccer, 	 football, track and 
field, swimming, and diving.

The IUPUI Sport Complex will be hosting a Camp Preview on Sunday, May 5th from 12:00pm-
3:00pm at the IU Natatorium. This event will give parents and children a chance to meet 
Summer Day Camp and Sport Camp staff as well as observe demonstrations of camp activi-
ties. Whether you are a first year camper, or have been to camp for several years, attendance is 
encouraged. Come check out all that we have to offer this summer! For more information, visit 
camps.iupui.edu.




